
State Route 64: Roundabout and Realignment 
*NEW PROJECT*

Lucas County (143-15) Effective Tuesday, June 2, 
through August, SR 64, at Finzel Road will be closed 
for roundabout construction. Detour: SR 295; US 24. 
Additionally, Finzel Road, south of SR 64 will be 
closed. Finzel Road north of SR 64 will remain open 
at this time. Additional closures of Finzel Road will 
be announced. Project complete: October. All work 
is weather permitting.


